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February 28, 2013

John Vartan Yavruian
2565 W Joy Rd,
Ann Arbor, MI 48105

Dear John Vartan,

It is with grateful heart that I write this letter to thank you again for your very generous
support of sponsoring the Manukyan family home last year. We were pleased to have
Jackie with St. John Armenian church members from Greater Detroit to join and build
with the family side by side. The family will remember it forever. They are very happy
to live in a lovely home with all facilities and are sending you their greetings.

You and your community changed the Manukyan family life forever.

Please see enclosed the Manukyan family profile with completed house pictures. A
silver pin with FCHArmenia logo engraved on it is for you as our house donor. And
a copy of our annual report from last fiscal year is included for you.

Look forward to see you coming back to Armenia again.

Thank you again for your generous support.
God bless you and your family.

With gratitude,
Ashot Yeghiazaryan
President of the Fuller Center for Housing Armenia



